
Term 1, Week 7

Year 6 news
A snapshot of our week

Stars:  Harry B and Steph
Bright Spark: Isla

Maths:  
This week, we have been learning about 
square and cube numbers.  In addition, 
we have been learning about order of 
operations.  The children have worked 
with great determination!    

English:  
We have continued to read our class book, 
Letters from the Lighthouse.  The term 
refugees is mentioned in the book and this 
led to a discussion about what is happening 
in our world today.  The children learnt 
more about what it means to be a refugee 
and wrote an explanation text titled, ‘What 
is a refugee?’SPaG:  

The children worked in pairs to answer a 
variety of punctuation and grammar 
questions.  

History:  
The children learnt about how Adolf 
Hitler became the chancellor of 
Germany.  They also found out that he 
passed an act, to give himself emergency 
powers; which led to Hitler eventually 
having total control of the country.  He 
became a dictator, as he was able to pass 
any law without the parliament’s vote.   

Science:  
This week, the children made shadow 
puppets in order to be able to carry out a 
shadow investigation.  The puppets were all 
completed, but the investigation will be 
carried out the week after half term. 

Term 2 Dates for your diary:  
Woodland Learning:
Wednesday 1st November 
Wednesday 22nd November
Year 6 cake sale:  Wednesday 8th November 
(children to bring in cakes to sell)
Parent consultations:
Tuesday 21st November
Thursday 23rd November
World War II day – Tuesday 5th December
Young Shakespeare – Friday 8th December 
(AM)
Leybourne Grange Riding School Nativity 
Friday 8th December (PM)

Half Term
No homework has been set for half term, as I am 
aware the children have the air raid shelters to 
complete and bring back.  
Please encourage your children to keep reading 
daily.
We hope you have a restful half term!  


